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Woodworth, ’90 was securely bound for life's journey to Miss Alberta 
B. Hart. Mr. Woodworth after being graduated here took the usual 
law-course at Dalhousie practicing his profession for some time at Ed­
monton. A few years ago he removed to Dawson City where lie now 
enjoys one of the best legal practices in the Yukon Territory. He met 
the present Mrs. Woodworth in Cape Breton just ten years ago and as 
a matter of course the circumstances connected with that meeting were 
never quite eradicated from his mind. At first Mrs. Woodworth was 
inclined to cling to her Nova Scotian home and shun the frozen north. 
A few days ago however she yielded gracefully and sent a message to 
lier lover that she had made up lier mind to go anywhere with him. 
Rev. J. W. Litch,‘91 with Mr. Woodwortli met Miss Hart at Cal­
gary, the knot was tied with great celerity, and the same train that 
brought Miss Hart bore the happy couple onward to their future home 
in Dawson City.

Rev. J. Burtt Morgan, B. A., ’87 has just assumed the pastorate 
of tlie Rossland Baptist Church. Mr. Morgan was graduated from here 
with honors in mathematics and metaphysics and at first accepted a 
position as teacher on the staff of the Baptist College, Woodstock, 
Ontario. Mr. Morgan was ordained into the ministry in November 
1894 and lias labored in Jacksonville, N. B., Aylesford, N. S. and 
Nelson, B. C.

The Month,
Editors: L. W. D. Cox and H. G. Scorr.

Exams are over and college life has again resumed the even tenor 
of its way. Now, sleighing, coasting and snow-shoeing parties are the 
order of the day, or rather of the evening. But who can blame? The 
opportunity for such sports will pass with the passing of the snow, but 
the opportunity and necessity for study will remain throughout four 
long months.

The annual reception given by the faculty and students of Acadia 
Seminary to the Senior and Junior classes of the college, came at a 
very opportune time, just when they were through with exams. It was 
held in Alumnæ Hall, on the evening of Friday, Feb. 7th. The Hall 
was very prettily and tastefully decorated for the occasion. Variety and 
interest were given to the program by a change in the topics, which 
took the form of a “Musical Romance.” The change was a pleasant 
one and much enjoyed by all who were fortunate enough to be present.
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